
On the 12th of July we travelled 

to Flamborough Head to look at 

coastal features which we have 

been learning about in geogra-

phy.  We were very excited to 

spot them, alongside lots of wild-

life in the rock pools and even 

watched by some grey seals 

whilst we were eating our lunch!  

Year 2  

Year 6 

Year Two have had a very busy year! We 
thoroughly enjoyed learning about the Great 
Fire of London and produced some excellent 
work to support our understanding. As well 
as this, we also visited the English Institute of 
Sports to participate in a range of activities. 
These activities were exciting and allowed us 
to persevere and work together as a 
team.  We were also very pleased when we 
came second out of six different schools!  For 
a part of our geography learning, we also 
explored human and physical features in and 
around Sheffield. As well as this, we used our 
map skills to plan and follow a route to 
Endcliffe Park. During our walk, we also 
spotted more features.   

This year we had our first set of year 6 SATs results. We were so 

proud of our children's hard work and effort. We were also proud 

that as a school we achieved higher than the national average in 

reading, writing and maths! Well done Y6!  

 Percentage of children 
achieving the expected 
standard- Clifford All 
Saints  

Percentage of children 
achieving the expected 
standard- National 
Results  

Reading 93.8% 74% 

Writing 90.6% 69% 

Maths 78.1% 71% 


